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Jack had 3 pumpkins. 
His friend Lily gave 
him two more 
pumpkins. How many 
more pumpkins does 
Jack have now?

Emma collected 5 pieces 
of candy while trick-or-
treating at the first 
house. At the second 
house, she collected 4 
more. How many pieces 
of candy does Emma 
have now?

There are 6 bats 
flying in the sky. Then 
3 more bats join 
them. How many bats 
are flying now?

A witch made 2 
potions in the morning 
and 5 more potions in 
the evening. How 
many potions did the 
witch make in total?



A black cat saw 4 
mice in the field. 
Then, it saw 3 more 
mice. How many mice 
did the black cat see 
altogether?

In the haunted house, 
there were 7 friendly 
ghosts in one room 
and 2 more ghosts in 
the next room. How 
many ghosts are in 
the haunted house?

Oliver had 5 candy 
corns in his bucket. 
His friend gave him 3 
more. How many 
candy corns does 
Oliver have now?

At the Halloween 
party, 4 skeletons 
were dancing. Later, 
6 more skeletons 
joined the dance. How 
many skeletons are 
dancing now?
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